
From: Deborah Witzburg <dwitzburg@igchicago.org> 

Sent: Monday, June 17, 2024 11:55 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: RE: Lunch provided 

  

I, in my official capacity (and Nate Wackman, in his), are periodically invited to a recurring public policy 

roundtable discussion hosted by Miller Shakman. Lunch is provided.  

The last dates were 2/29/2024, 10/18/2023, and 6/20/2023. 

  

  

Thanks so much, 

Deborah 
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